
 
Dear Antonio García-Alix,  
 
Thank you very much for your important comment! Also we want to apologize that we obviously did 
not read your 2017-paper carefully and interpreted your data in the wrong way!  
Concerning the interpretation within this paper we will follow your suggestions and interpret the 
Norm33 fluctuations as consequence of plant water stress rather than C4-C3 variability.  
 
Kind regards 
 


